
 

 

Key outcomes from the first Independent Living Resident Forum 
meeting on 3 June 2025 

• Forum Terms of Reference – terms of reference discussed and agreed 
• Group name agreed – after a split vote, it was agreed to call the group 

Resident Forum 
• Consultation on Annual Report – the resident forum reviewed and provided 

feedback on the 2023/24 Annual Report with the team creating the report for 
2024/25. Members said the annual report was colourful, engaging with 
interesting topics. They also suggested contact numbers were published as 
well as email addresses. 

• September 2025 meeting agenda – invite Linkline Officer to be a guest 
speaker. Invite Comms manager to take group photo. 


